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I write in fervent support for the Death with Dignity legislation.  It is needed to save people, 
who wish to be spared, at least some of the medicalization that has taken over what 
should be a natural part of life. Without this legislation people with terminal illnesses have 
no choice but to be relentlessly in the care of professionals when they could otherwise 
leave this world with forethought and the support of their loved ones.  It is patronizing in 
the extreme not to allow people to make their own choices for this last significant event of 
their lives. To oppose this legislation because of the opposition of certain faiths is to 
deny  others the freedom of religion that is a foundational to the United States.   This is a 
minimal bill not a radical one . Please vote in favor of it.  
Elizabeth Grossman 
130 8th Street Providence RI 02906 


